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- The following investigation was conducted by
Special Agents (SAs) MATTHEW H. SCHNECK and WALTER E. LAMAR in
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma, on April 19, 159S5:

On this date, SAs SCHNECK and LAMAR initiated the
search for any potential surveillance camera video films which
may exist depicting the events of the crime scene at the Alfred
Murrah Federal Building.

/

The businesses located on Northwest 6th Street, such as
RAY COLONE SERVICE, ACE LOAN SERVICE and FASHION CLEANERS all
have surveillance cameras; however, according to contact with
GEORGE GIANOS, who owns all of these buildings, all of the
cameras are "dummy" cameras and nothing is video-taped.

SA LAMAR recovered a video tape from ANTHONY'S
DEPARTMENT STORE. A. D. T. SECURITY SYSTEMS, located at
135 Northwest 6th Street has an external monitor; however, it is
a monitor only and does not record.

Lieutenant ETHERIDGE advised that earlier in the day,
he relinquished three tapes to Oklahoma City police officers and
a SOUTHWESTERN BELL representative.

There were no cameras located in and around the First
Methodist Church (which is being used as a morgue) and there were
no available cameras at the Federal Courthouse.

Contact was made with LYNFORD KERLICK and RON KING of
the Security Division of BANK OF OKLAHOMA. The BANK OF OKLAHOMA
main branch has no cameras which would shoot ocutside the
building. The BANK OF OKLAHOMA mini-branch and drive-through at
4th and Robinson Streets did have surveillance £ilm which was
relingquished to SA LAMAR.

JEAN LATHAM, Security Officer of the Oklahoma City

Publie Library located at 131 Dean A. McGee Building,
relinquished copies of the surveillance tape to SA LAMAR.
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Additional buildings in the area were scanned with
negative results:

At 1%24 hours, SA LOU ANN SANDSTROM turned over a tape
which was taken from the REGENCY TOWERS located at 333 Northwest
Sth Street., This was relinguished to SA LAMAR.

SA LAMAR and SCHNECK trxansferred these video tapes back
to the command post in Oklahoma City, and advised SAs DENNIS M.
CASTLEBERRY, JAMES L. NORMAN, JR. and MARY JUDD of their
retrieval.



